
     

August 25 , 2025 

St. Antoninus 

JAGITUDE 
 

 jag.i.tude /jag’i-tood 
  

adjective:  

A reference to how 

one carries 

themselves when full 

of the pride in being a  

St. Antoninus Jaguar.  

 

(ex. They had a certain 

Jagitude about them.)  

 

noun:  

The passion it takes  

to be the best!  

 

(ex. The other schools 

knew it was over when 

they showed their 

Jagitude!) 

 

      

Dear Parents, 

     I appreciate all who were able to weather the first two days and follow 

directions in our large lower parking lot.  I hope we see some improvements 

now that our bus riders and After-Care Program are in effect.  I’ll be watching 

this week and adjusting things as needed.  All other aspects of the day have 

been very smooth! 

     You are invited to come to our Meet the Teacher Nights this week.  On 

Wednesday, Grades 1-4 have their meetings, and on Thursday, Grades 5-8 

have their meetings. Each evening begins promptly at 7:00 PM, and there will 

be two twenty-minute sessions (7:00-7:20 and 7:30-7:50) with a ten-minute 

break for “traveling” to the next room(s). It’s a great opportunity to see your 

child’s room, their teacher, and learn about the many processes for each 

grade level.  If you’d like to purchase spirit wear items, the Spirit Shop will be 

open each Meet the Teacher evening, at 6:30 PM, and will close at 

approximately 8:20 PM.   

     Our first School Mass is this Friday (Grades 1-8).  We will attend mass 

each Friday at 8:00 AM, and you’re always welcome to join us!  Kindergarten 

will be joining us for Mass at the start of Advent. 

     Momentum online is already building for our biggest fundraiser, the Jag-A-

Thon!  Way to go!  I’m sure you know by now that all proceeds go directly 

back to your children.  Our PTO sponsors many wonderful things for them, 

and they hope to continue contributing toward Air Conditioning for our 

remaining classrooms and gym. Their first open meeting is next week (9/4). 

Look for more details in next week’s letter. 

     Have a great week! 

     Yours in Christ, 

     Marianne Rosemond 

 

                 



 

 

UPCOMING DATES 
August 27th Meet the Teacher Grades 1-4 

August 28th Meet the Teacher Grades 5-8 

September 1st Labor Day– NO SCHOOL 

September 4th PTO Meeting– 7:00 p.m. in the Undercroft 

September 16th Fall Picture Day 

September 19th Jag-A-Thon– 12:00 dismissal 

September 29th NO SCHOOL– FMHE Inservice Day 

 

 

 

 

 PTO NEWS 

If your family has raised $150 or more through the 99Pledges online platform, congratulations! Your 
child may be out of uniform until Thursday, September 19 (except on Fridays, when students must 
wear uniforms for Mass). 

 On Jag-a-thon Day – Friday, September 19, students should wear their class t-shirts. If you haven’t 
ordered one yet, place your order here: 
 Order Class Shirts 

For families collecting donations via CASH or CHECK only: 
The first turn-in date is Friday, August 29. If you’ve raised and submitted $150 or more by then, your 
child may begin being out of uniform starting Monday, September 1 (again, uniforms still required 
on Fridays for Mass). 

FREE LUNCH THIS FRIDAY – August 29!  PTO is treating all students to free LaRosa’s pizza for lunch! 
Please make sure your child packs a drink. 

 

 BACK TO SCHOOL PAPERWORK 

PLEASE RETURN ALL PAPERWORK BY FRIDAY, AUGUST 29TH. Please turn over both sides of your 
paperwork to complete and fill out all forms legibly for us to be able to read.  Many forms were 
turned in either not completed or had signatures that we were unable to read.  If you receive a 
second form, please fill it out legibly.   

 

 

https://saint-antoninus-shop.square.site/


 FORGOTTEN ITEMS 

If your child forgot their lunch, water bottle, medication, or glasses, a parent can drop off the item on 
the table in the main lobby of school. Please make sure to label  or put a note on the item with your 
child’s name.  Parents may NOT drop off forgotten books, projects, school supplies or laptops.  

 TARDIES & DISMISSALS 

If your child will be late or leaving early due to a doctor appointment, please call or email Mrs. Stein-
beck in the office to let her know.  Parents must also email their child’s teacher and let the know the 
day and time of the early dismissal needed.  Please do not show up to the office to pick up your child 
without prior notification.  Please provide a doctor’s note for your tardy to be excused. 

 ABSENCES 

If your child is absent, you may either call the main school line to report the absence or email Mrs. 
Steinbeck at:  steinbeck@saintantoninus.org   Please leave your child’s name and the reason for 
their absence.  

 LADY JAGS 

Please see the attached flyer with information on the Lady Jags. 

 USED UNIFORM VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

The PTO Used Uniform Sale is looking for VOLUNTEERS on Thursday 9/4. Set-up 1:30pm, Sale 
6:15pm & Clean-up ~6:45pm & immediately following the PTO meeting. Please use the link below if 
you would like to sign-up to help! 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0C4EACA82AA1F49-57679496-used 

 USED UNIFORM SALE 

Please see the attached flyers with details for the used uniform collection & the used uniform sale. 

 KROGER COMMUNITY REWARDS 

You can help our schools every time you shop at Kroger! The easiest way for the community to 
help our schools is by signing up for Community Rewards and using your Kroger Plus Card! How 
does it work? Simply enroll your Kroger Plus Card online using the instructions below!  

1. Log in to your Kroger account (or scan the QR code) 

2. Under My Account, click on Community Rewards 

3. Search for one of our schools: Our Lady of Lourdes, St. Aloysius Gonzaga, St. Antoninus, or St. 
Catharine of Siena 

4. Click Enroll. 

Once you enroll, your chosen school will earn rewards on all the eligible purchases you make using 
your Kroger Plus Card! 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0C4EACA82AA1F49-57679496-used


 HOMEROOM PARENT VOLUNTEERS 

Parents, please sign-up to be considered as a head room parent or grade level treasurer by 
this Friday 9/5: 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0C4EACA82AA1F49-57679508-room 

If you do NOT want to be a head room parent or treasurer, and just want to be a helper you do NOT 
need to sign-up at this time! Thanks!* 

More info coming later in September, once head room parents have been selected. 

For questions, please contact Bonnie Kramer at mrsbonniekramer@gmail.com 

 MUM SALE 

St. Antoninus 8th grade students will be selling mums beginning August 27th through Septem-
ber 10th to help fund their class trip to Washington D.C.  

The mums come in a variety of colors, sizes, and with different pot options including Halloween 
varieties! Orders will be available for pick up at St. Antoninus on the afternoon of Septem-
ber 26th.  

If you know an 8th grade student, please contact them to order. Otherwise, there is a general or-
der link and QR code provided below that will benefit all 8th grade students. We are very grateful 
for your support! 

https://app.fundraiseit.org/shop.php?code=2B6E10 

 

 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0C4EACA82AA1F49-57679508-room
mailto:mrsbonniekramer@gmail.com
https://app.fundraiseit.org/shop.php?code=2B6E10


Interested in Being a Room Parent? 

 
 
 
 
 

Hi parents, 
 
​ PTO is looking for our 2025 Room Parents to make this school 
year a little extra special for our kids! 
 

There will be one room parent for each homeroom and a grade 
level treasurer. All three parents can work together to plan lunches, 
treats, crafts & games for holiday parties at the discretion of the 
teachers. Some grade levels have special activities the room parents 
help organize as well. The main holidays usually include Halloween, 
Christmas, Valentine’s Day & an end of the year celebration. For 
larger parties and activities room parents can create sign-ups for 
extra volunteers or items needed. 
 

The treasurer will collect class party money & teacher 
Christmas gift money in September and keep track of how much is 
spent per party, as well as reimbursing other parents for party 
supplies. The treasurer will also buy the teacher Christmas gifts or 
organize other parents to help purchase these gifts. It helps to have 
Venmo for this, but it’s not required. 

 
Please read the Sign-up Genius directions carefully first, then 

sign-up using the link below if you’re interested in being selected: 
 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0C4EACA82AA1F49-57679508-room 
 

This sign-up will close on Friday September 5th, 2025 so that 
Room Parents can be selected and notified by mid-Setember. 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0C4EACA82AA1F49-57679508-room


 



ST. A USED 
UNIFORM SALE!

THURSDAY SEPT 4TH @ 6:15PM 
COME SHOP WITH US

BEFORE THE 7PM PTO MEETING
In the Youth Room of the Undercroft 

All families welcome! No early shoppers please! 
 

ALL ITEMS $3 OR LESS!
 

Sorry NO credit cards or Venmo and 
we can not make change for bills over $20.



•	 St. A’s spirit wear & Accessories
•	 Class t-shirts & class colored spirit items

•	 Uniform sweatshirts & quarter zips
•	 Black & white sweaters
•	 Black & white polos

•	 New plaid jumpers & skirts
•	 Black & khaki skorts

•	 Black & khaki shorts & pants
•	 Black leggings

•	 First Communion dresses, jackets & pants
•	 Costumes for “Living History Reports” or projects

•	 Smaller sports equipment & clothing 	
(but no large pads or equipment that’s hard to store!)

ACCEPTED ITEMS

MONDAY 8/25 - FRIDAY 8/29
Please drop off donations in the big yellow bin in the 

school lobby at any time during office hours.

USED UNIFORM COLLECTION

We DO NOT accept personalized clothing or items with a specific year or event on it. 
Please check your items for significant holes, stains or damage before donating. Thanks!

ST. A USED 
UNIFORMS!
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